Dear JJCPA-YOBG Recipients,

<u>PLEASE NOTE:</u> The new due date for combined YOBG-JJCPA Plans is <u>May 31, 2020</u>. (Pursuant to <u>Executive Order N-40-20</u>, issued March 30, 2020.)

As you are aware, each county's Juvenile Justice Coordinating Council is required to review, update, and report changes to the JJCPA component of the plan annually. Please note that under <a href="Executive Order N-29-20">Executive Order N-29-20</a> local bodies subject to the Brown Act may convene by conference call or video call, provided that the notice, agenda, and public access requirements set forth in the Executive Order are met. (Please consult your county counsel if you have questions.) As noted above, annual plans are now due by May 31st for JJCPA and YOBG. This combined plan describes all programs, placements, strategies, services, and system enhancements that will be supported with JJCPA and/or YOBG funds in the upcoming fiscal year.

This template and a list of Frequently Asked Questions are provided on the BSCC website at: <a href="https://www.bscc.ca.gov/s\_ijcpayobgjuvjuscrimeprevact/">https://www.bscc.ca.gov/s\_ijcpayobgjuvjuscrimeprevact/</a>. As always, counties are not required to use the template.

County plans will be posted on the BSCC's website in the form they are received. Respondents <u>are strongly encouraged to review responses for completeness and accuracy before submission to the BSCC</u>. Please send your completed report to the BSCC by emailing it to: <u>JJCPA-YOBG@bscc.ca.gov</u>.

<u>Please note:</u> If there is an additional person in your county who should be included on the JJCPA-YOBG mailing list, please direct them to BSCC's website at: <a href="https://www.bscc.ca.gov/s\_ijcpayobgjuvjuscrimeprevact/">https://www.bscc.ca.gov/s\_ijcpayobgjuvjuscrimeprevact/</a> to sign up.

We understand the impact of COVID-19 on the state, and we appreciate your continued cooperation and timely submission.